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DISCOVER ST BEDE’S
St Bede’s Catholic College, Chisholm is a brand new co-
educational College in the Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle. 
Set within the growing suburb of Chisholm, St Bede’s opened 
in January 2018 for Year 7 students and will expand with the 
view to eventually become a Year 7 to 12 school catering for 
1,000 students. St Bede’s is excited to get to know and guide 
families in their journey at the College.

St Bede’s Open Evening is a chance for you to learn more 
about our vibrant College community and what it has in store 
for students in the coming year. The event will be held during 
Catholic Schools Week and is open to all prospective families 
interested in enrolling their children in Year 7 for 2021. 
The evening will give families a chance to meet the College 
Principal and teaching staff and also discuss learning and 
wellbeing at St Bede's. After a musical performance from 
current students and a short information session, families will 
be invited to explore our modern student learning spaces. 
Light refreshments will be provided along with information 
folders and a special St Bede’s showbag.

REGISTER HERE

mncso.news/openevening
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